April 26, 2001

01-073

AUTHORITY TO ACCEPT THE PORTLAND
COMMUNITY COLLEGE FACULTY FEDERATION
COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT FOR
SEPTEMBER 1, 2000 THROUGH AUGUST 31, 2004
BETWEEN THE PORTLAND COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DISTRICT AND THE PORTLAND COMMUNITY

COLLEGE FACULTY FEDERATION.

PREPARED BY:

Jerry Donnelly, Director of Human Resources and

Management Negotiating Team Coordinator

APPROVED BY:

Randy McEwen, Vice President, Administrative Services

Dan Moriarty, President

REPORT:

Portland Community College and the PCC Faculty Federation negotiating teams have reached agreement for a single successor agreement for both Full-time Faculty and Education/Technical Specialists and Part-time Faculty collective bargaining agreements which expired in September, 2000. Details of the tentative agreement were discussed in Executive Session at the March 30, 2001 meeting of the Board of Directors.

The Faculty Federation has notified the College that its membership is in the process of voting on ratification. Results of the ratification vote will be announced on April 24, 2001.

RECOMMENDATION:

That the collective bargaining agreement between the Portland Community College District and the Faculty Federation for the period September, 2000 through August 31, 2004 be adopted by the Board.